
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019: 

22nd May- Nursery, Reception, 

Year One and Year Two School 

Disco  

22nd May – Break up for half 

term.  

23rd May- School closed for EU 

elections.  

24th May-PD day-school closed 

to pupils  

3rd June- School re-opens to all 

pupils  

5th June- Class photographs  

21st June- Nursery closed.  

27th June-Infant Sports day 

1.30pm  

3rd July- Year 2 to Year 3 

induction afternoon. 

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm  

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party.  

19th July – Break up for summer 

holiday  

22nd July-PD day-school closed 

to pupils. 

2nd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

3rd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

4th September- School re-opens 

to Year one and Year two pupils. 

9th September- Reception 

children start part time 

16th September- Reception 

children start full time. 

Reminder:  

School will be closed to pupils on 

Thursday 23rd May due to the EU 

elections taking place and also Friday 

24th May for Staff Professional 

Development day. Next week is half 

term holidays, we return to school on 

Monday 3rd June 2019. We wish 

everyone an enjoyable half term break. 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Letters were sent home last week 

regarding the lunchtime clubs for your 

child’s year group starting next half 

term. We still have some places 

available if you would like to book a 

place for your child then please ensure 

payment is made via ParentPay and the 

reply slip returned to the office by 

tomorrow. 

The clubs after half term are: 

Monday: Year One-Cricket 

Tuesday: Year One and Year Two- 

Tennis 

Wednesday: Reception – Athletics 

Thursday: Rugby Tots- this needs to 

be booked direct with Rugby tots. 

Friday: Year Two- Cricket. 

Busy Bodies 

Please note that June booking forms 

are now available to download or 

collect from Busy Bodies 

desk.  These forms are due in no 

later than FRIDAY 7th JUNE 

2019.   PLEASE NOTE that if you 

have any fees outstanding on 

ParentPay you will not be booked in 

for June until those fees are 

settled in full.  

SEPTEMBER 2019- Please ensure 

that if you have a sibling starting in 

September, we need to have your 

Registration forms back so that we 

can reserve your place. We do have 

a deadline for this of Monday 17th 

June 2019.    

You do not need to complete a 

Registration form again if you 

currently attend Busy Bodies, but 

you will have to pay your Yearly 

Registration fee in July.  More 

details will follow soon, so do not 

worry just yet.  

Thank you to all our parents who 

ensure their bookings and fees are 

in on time it saves us so much work 

and allows us more time to plan 

exciting events for the children.  

 

Year One Phonics Information 

Session  

This will be held on Wednesday 22nd 

May 2019 from 9am-9.30am. This is a 

short information session to recap on 

information given recently regarding 

Phonics Screening Check.  

Year Two Induction Afternoon 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019 

Letters will be sent home tonight 

with details about the Induction 

afternoon at the junior school for 

Year two children going into Year 

three in September. Please can you 

return the reply slip by 19th June 

2019 at the latest. 

Reception welcome letters 

These will be sent out to all of our new 

reception parents after the half term 

holidays. The reception induction 

sessions will be held on the 11th, 12th 

and 13th June from 10.30am-12.00pm. 
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Community News: Disclaimer- The 

following community events are for 

your information. Should you wish 

to obtain further information or 

attend, it is at parents own 

discretion. 

Information about out of school 

holiday clubs and activities can be 

found in the letter rack by the 

office. 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

21/05/2019 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Owl class for 

achieving 99.63% attendance last 

week. Well done Owls!  
 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/pa
rents/mat-information 

 

Infant Sports Day-  

Infant sports day has been 

rearranged to Thursday 27th 

June at 1.30pm. 

Congratulations Board 

Reception – Jack S, Annabelle W, 

Keyan, Elodie, Teddy and Finley. 

Year One – Harry E, Charlie and 

Martha. 

Year Two – William, Chloe and 

Kyden. 

PTA News 

LAST CHANCE TO GET INFANT 

DISCO TICKETS FOR 

TOMORROWS DISCO www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere  

The Infants disco will take place on 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019. Nursery 

and Reception years will be dancing 

4pm - 4.45 and Year 1 & Year 2 from 

5pm - 5.45.  

PLEASE BUY YOUR TICKET IN 

ADVANCE BY FOLLOWING THE 

LINK ABOVE 

Nursery parents must stay on site.  

Reception, Year 1 & 2 parents are 

invited to stay if you want to.  

Refreshments will be on sale for 

adults.  

If you decide to stay, all pushchairs 

must be left outside the school.  No 

pushchairs in the school building 

please. 

Elfridges- Will be opening its doors 

again on Friday 14th June. More 

information to follow. 

Class Photographs 

Advance warning!  The photographer 

will be visiting school on Wednesday 

5th June to take whole class 

photographs. 

Nursery Parents: 

Please can we ask that your child 

wears the correct footwear to 

nursery at all times. No open toe 

shoes are to be worn. 

Congratulations 

We would like to send our best 

wishes to Miss Abbotts who is 

getting married during half term. 

Although she will ‘officially’ change 

her name in September we will 

practice “Mrs Mahon” during the 

remainder of this school year. 

Congratulations Miss Abbotts! 

Golden Table: 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

Lilian, April, Sammy and Isobel 

from Turtle class and Alice, 

Aleeza, Ted and Harry E from 

Hedgehog class. 

Thank you children, we look 

forward to seeing who is 

nominated next week. 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information

